
Hello Lancaster Parents/Guardians!   
 
Last week we shared information about changes in masking guidelines for students and the use 
of Rapid Test Kits.  Today, we have some updates we’d like to share about the student use of 
the Rapid Test Kits. 
 
The District has finalized the plan of use for the test kits.  Here are how the tests will be used: 
 

COVID Symptoms 
● If your student is showing COVID symptoms at school, they will be escorted to the 

Wellness Room and you will be contacted for pickup. 
● Once you arrive at the school’s Wellness Room for pickup, we will issue you a sealed 

Antigen Rapid Test kit containing two rapid tests and instructions on how to administer 
the test.  Once you are safely home with your student you may administer the rapid 
test. 

 
COVID Exposure 
● If it is determined that your student was exposed to a person who tested positive for 

COVID, the school will contact you to pick up your student. 
● Once you arrive at the school for pickup, we will issue a sealed Antigen Rapid Test kit 

containing two rapid tests and instructions on how to administer the test.  Once you are 
safely home with your student you may administer the rapid test. 

 
If you would like the school site to administer the Antigen Rapid Test, you must sign the parent 
permission slip upon arrival at the school's Wellness Room. 
 
Thank you for your time and for your assistance in our efforts to keep our students and staff 
safe.  We wish you and your student much continued success in the remainder of the school 
year. 
 
 
 


